HOWDY!

My name is Ellery (she/her) and I'll be the Jones
Hall SRA for the 2023-2024 academic year! This is
my third year with residence life and very excited
to join the Jones community. I'm a 4th year BFAW
student from Los Angeles. I'm a lover of scary
movies, country music, and Taylor Swift. | look
forward to meeting as many of you as possible
and my inbox is always open to anyone :)

www.elleryspyker.weebly.com




